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Peachtree Vascular Specialists, P.C. 
is metro Atlanta’s largest vascular 
and interventional radiology group. 
Drs. Daniel McDevitt and Alan Levy 
have assembled a team of seven 
physicians, a physician’s assistant 
and a nurse practitioner who are 
experts in their fields of venous and 
arterial disease. They understand 
the pain and frustrations often 
associated with healthcare and do 
their best to alleviate the concerns 
by treating each individual with 
care and respect. In 2015, PVS 
opened a state-of-the-art Office 
Based Procedure Lab at their 
Stockbridge location. This provides 
outpatient treatment options within 
their office, offering patients a 
convenient, comfortable, and safe 
alternative to a hospital setting.

Peachtree Vascular Special-
ists have two office locations in 
Decatur and Stockbridge to serve 
you. Our physicians are affiliated 
with Piedmont Henry Hospital, 
Southern Regional Medical Center, 
and DeKalb Medical Center.
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